
Hannagan Meadow 
Alpine, Ariz. 
June 21, 1951

Dear Miss Gilpin,
Your letter followed me back and forth 

across the country a couple times and finally caught up 
with me here yesterday.

The thing to do on the Viking is this: 
write to Dr Paul Pejos, Director of Research, Viking 
Fund, 14 E. 71st st New York City. He will then send 
you forms to fill out and, among other things, you 
will list me as one of your sponsors. Pejos will then 
correspond with me directly. They are now making grants 
again/but I should warn you that it will take some 
months to process an application and I am almost certai 
their Boafcd does not meet again until fall. Also* 
they are deluged with applications. However, it is 
worth trying.

I shall be in Ramah--alas{—only one 
week this summer. We are up here for a real-but brief 
vacation. Then I spend a week in Ramah attending to 
graduate students and other business and back to 
Cambridge for the remainder of the summer.

Mt Baldy is fairly often mentioned 
as one of the sacred mts. There is no real consistency 
except that San Prancisco Peaks come into practically 
every list.

With good wishes,


